
January 2010

Friends for Fun Safety & Knowledge

GOLD WING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION
MICHIGAN*REGION D*CHAPTER MI-G***MIDNIGHT RIDERS

THAT PLACE
2162 Plainfield Ave NW Grand Rapids MI 49505

616-365-6669
Breakfast and Gathering at 9:00 AM

Look for the SUGGESTION BOX at our gatherings. Tell us what you would change, keep the
same, or your ideas for rides, etc.

For more information, or to be added to our phone tree, please contact one of our Chapter Staff.
See page 2 for contact information.

We hope to see you out there…...Ride Safely.
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Region D Directors
Ron and Dianna Miller

517-851-7276
randdmiller@cablespeed.com

District Directors
Brad & Connie Garner

517-403-7338
bradleygarner@comcast.net

Assistant District Directors
Farmer & Teri Rodgers

231-893-4108
Mrandmrsfarmer@yahoo.com

Chapter G Directors
Randy & Fay Vieu

616-662-1399
R.vieu@att.net

Asst. Chapter G Directors
TBD

Chapter G 2010 Couple of the Year
Jim & Julie Meredith

616-696-3482
jamesme@chartermi.net

Chapter Educator/Rider Education
Len Snyder

616-676-1964
Tanstaafl@wingsisp.com

Mail all newsletters to:

Randy & Fay Vieu
2270 Greendale Drive

Jenison,
Michigan 49428

Treasurer
Marcia Emmert
616-363-2159

Emmert.sr@sbcglobal.net

Ride Coordinator
TBD

Web Guru
C.J. Shroll

616-437-0305
cjshroll@aol.com

Greeters and Attendance Takers
Current Couple of the Year

Brag Book Editor
Marilynn Bostic
616-791-4587

Bosticez1@sbcglobal.net

Phone Tree Coordinators
Lyle & Sherrell Wright

616-361-6287

Advertising Department
Harry Emmert
616-363-2159

Emmert.sr@sbcglobal.net

Membership Enhancement
John Smith

(616) 554-6134
zephyr70@comcast.net

Retail Sales & Goodies/
Julie Meredith
616-696-3482

jamesme@chartermi.net

50/50 Ticket Sales
TBD

Technical Advisor
TBD

Sunshine Lady
Marcia Emmert
616-363-2159

Emmert.sr@sbcglobal.net

Newsletter Editor
Marilynn Bostic
616-791-4587

Bosticez1@sbcglobal.net

GWRRA National Website
http://www.gwrra.org

Region D Website
http://www.gwrra-regiond.org

Michigan District Website
http://www.gwrra-mi.org

Chapter G Website
www.mi-gmidnightriders.org

Stop by our website or the District or
National websites to see what’s new.

If you have any suggestions for the
chapter site, e-mail Randy or C.J.

Dick and Ginny Beardsley
District Couple of the Year

2010

Dick and Ginny were selected as
the District Couple of the Year at
Wingless Weekend 09.

Jim & Julie Meredith
Chapter Mi-G’s COY 2010

Jim & Julie members of Chapter G.
Jim & Julie are the former CD’s of

Chapter G and now serve as Goodies
people and newsletter editor.

Dick & Ginny Beardsley
Region D Couple of the Year

2010-2010

Dick and Ginny were selected as the
2010-2010 Region D Couple of the
Year at the Region D Rally.
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January Schedule

ALL RIDES (except the Midnight Ride) ARE WEATHER PERMITTING!! Sprinkle’s ok.
We will leave promptly at the time stated for each event.

January 01 HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!

January 10 Chapter Gathering 9:00 a.m. at
“That Place on Plainfield
, 2162 Plainfield Ave NW Grand Rapids MI 49505

616-365-6669
23 GA<ES MOGJT

Place: The Bostic Residence 1492 Kinney NW, Walker. 616- 791-4587
Time: 6:30 pm
Bring: Snacks to share, your favorite beverage.
Bring your favorite game if you have one.

31 Chapter Dinner at Papa Vino’s, 5:00 p.m at 4570 28th Street, Kentwood, in front of the
Home Depot by Patterson
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CD’s Corner

It’s the start of a New Year and hopefully a better riding one for us. I think that 2009 had to be the worst riding
season we’ve had since Fay and I have had a motorcycle. There was rain on most of the weekends, or at least the
threat of it, which kept most of our rides from being ridden. Hopefully this year the rain will have better timing.
Like the middle of the night, except for the Midnight Ride.

Fay and I would like to wish everyone a very “Happy New Year”

Below is an interesting tidbit we found in Good Housekeeping. Enjoy

Randy & Fay Vieu
Chapter Directors
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January 2010 Rider Education Article

In the January, 2010 - Motorcycle Consumer News there’s a great article on how to properly change and
refresh the coolant in your motorcycle. There is a new product, the uView 550000, which is made in
Canada and does a super job (according to the article) removing and replacing your radiator coolant with
a lot less fuss and muss than the old fashioned way. The kit sells on line for around 100 bucks (list is
$186.43). You can go to www.uview.com to check it out. If you’re interested in doing your own work this
item might just help make your life a little easier.

I’ve always tried to do my own oil changes, water, grease etc, etc. It’s not only about the money,
although that’s a part of it, but mostly it’s about safety and making sure that something is done in the best
way to keep myself and my wife safe when on the road. When you’re out sitting on your bike this winter
going Vroom, Vroom, Vroom, (come on we all know you do it), take a couple minutes to look around the
bike to see if anything is leaking. Check the tread of the tires. Actually sit down on the floor behind the
rear and front wheel and rotate them checking for cracks, punctures, wire, nails, screws or other
problems

Take a while and clean your motorcycle good. Not just so it looks pretty when you’re riding down the
street (although that’s nice) but do it so you have a chance to check out all those millions of little screws
to see if they’re tight and not loose and about to fall out. Something as little as a ¼ inch long screw that
falls out at the wrong time could turn a beautiful spring ride into a mishap requiring a very long
recuperation. Check out the screw threads and make sure they’re not stripped and that they haven’t worn
an ellipse in something that’s supposed to be a round hole for a proper fit. Check out your frame and the
spring on your center and side stands etc. When was the last time you actually looked at the spring that
holds your center stand in place? What do you think would happen if it broke or came loose while you
were riding the bike?

Think outside the box; don’t just do the easy stuff. Take the time to do a really good job making sure that
everything is where it’s supposed to be and doing what it’s supposed to do. Your wife depends on you as
the rider to do a good job while you’re on the road. That includes upkeep on your ride, remember your
wife and your life may depend on it. Ride Safely.

Len.
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About the Christmas Auction

Jan and I would like to take a moment to thank the chapter members and visitors for their assistance and
generosity during our annual charity auction. We had a small group, but the bidding was active. Both the
American Red Cross – West Michigan Chapter, as well as Second Harvest Gleaners will receive checks of

$350.00. Both organizations are always grateful for donations but it is especially appreciated now due to the
current economic conditions.

A special thanks to Larry and Janet Roberts as auctioneer extraordinaire and Jim and Julie Meredith for
the wonderful food they furnished for the breakfast as well as auction items. Len and I can attest to the

cooking prowess of Julie and gained a few pounds eating apple pie.

There were many wonderful items of food and beautiful crafts to purchase for your home or to share with
others as gifts. Thanks again, everyone.

Len and Jan Snyder
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